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S&P: U.S. Infrastructure Funding: How Insurance
Companies and the Private Sector Could Bridge the Gap.

The U.S. infrastructure spending gap stands at a whopping $200 billion per year. Traditional funding
sources, such as state and local governments, are no longer in a position to help. But Standard &
Poor’s believes insurance company pension funds and private sector investment could spur
significant funding capacity. In this CreditMatters TV segment, Senior Managing Director Jay Dhru
discusses the possibilities.

Watch the video.
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